
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Order – 3 
August 27, 2010 

 
Compatriots, 
 
     We live in uncertain and unprecedent times with the Covid-19 Pandemic 
which has caused many of our Divisions to be shut down from meetings by their 
respective state and local governments.  Natural disasters have struck our 
Mississippi Gulf Coast as the result of Hurricane Laura leaving hundreds of 
thousands without power in Louisiana and Texas.  Our thoughts and prayers are 
with those without power as a result. 
     Therefore, as Commander-in-Chief, I have decided to waive the $5-dollar late 
fee on dues renewal until October 31 this year to accommodate those Camps 
who are struggling to get their members’ dues into Headquarters.  Our normal 
deadline is August 31 but because of these unprecedent times I felt it necessary 
to extend the deadline to help those Camps who are struggling.  We will go back 
to our normal deadline in 2021. 
 
May God bless those in need, and may God bless Dixie! 
 
Larry McCluney, Jr. 
Commander-in-Chief 
Sons of Confederate Veterans 


